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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Joe Mangine [joe@allterraenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 4:27 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: James Allen
Subject: Re: Fuel Leak Case No. RO324 - 160 Holmes St, Livermore. CA

Jerry, 
I just wanted to keep you briefly updated on the in-situ remedial project underway at the subject site. Remedial 
baseline sampling of key wells was conducted during the 2nd quarter 2011 groundwater monitoring event, 
which occurred prior to the commencement of injection activities. We successfully completed the aquifer 
volume test on April 7 and the first of three RegenOx injection events on April 11 through 14. The first event 
included a total of ten (10) injection points. Also, remedial sampling of key wells was conducted on April 18 
following the first injection event. The second RegenOx injection event will occur next week on May 2 through 
5. Please email or call me if you have any questions about the project. My cell number is 831.359.5041. Thanks,
Joe 

On Wed, Mar 30, 2011 at 4:02 PM, Joe Mangine <joe@allterraenv.com> wrote: 
Hi Jerry, 
Thank you for expediting review and approval of our recent work plan for in-situ remedial action at the subject 
property. We just wanted to inform you about upcoming remedial field activities occurring at the site during the 
months of April and May 2011. We will be performing RegenOX injection activities at the site in accordance 
with the ACEH-approved Revised Work Plan for Soil and Groundwater Remediation dated March 10, 2011 and 
our drilling permit issued by Zone 7 Water Agency (permit no. 2011022). As described in the Wok Plan, site 
activities will occur during three separate injection events spaced approximately 2 weeks apart to allow for 
monitoring select wells between each event. The first injection event will begin on April 7 and will last through 
April 15, 2011. Site work will be occurring in the vicinity of the dispenser islands and will likely require 
temporary closure of one or more dispensers at a time. The second injection event will occur on May 2 through 
May 6, 2011, and the third and final field event will occur on May 23 through May 27, 2011. Let me know if 
you have any particular questions or concerns. Thanks for your cooperation. 
Joe 
 
--  
Joe Mangine, PG 
Environmental Division Manager 
Allterra Environmental, Inc. 
207-B McPherson Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
831.425.2608 
 
 
 
--  
Joe Mangine, PG 
Environmental Division Manager 
Allterra Environmental, Inc. 
207-B McPherson Street 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
831.425.2608 


